
 
 
 
 

October 5, 2001 
 
 

Supplement No. 1 
 

To 
 

Service Bulletin No. 549 
 

  This Supplement No. 1 to Service Bulletin No. 549, Dated March 23, 2001, Engine/Crankshaft Inspection 
for 4-cylinder crankshafts in –360 series engines, extends the warranty reimbursement for compliance 
costs to December 31, 2001. 
 
  This inspection must be performed at one of the certified facilities listed in Service Bulletin No. 549. 
Reimbursement is available for up to four (4) hours for airplanes and up to twelve (12) hours for helicopters 
for labor associated with the inspection procedure. Reimbursement is available through an authorized 
Textron Lycoming Distributor using the standard warranty procedure. 
 
   Copies of Service Bulletin No. 549 are available from your Textron Lycoming Distributor or from the 
factory, and can be viewed on the Textron Lycoming web site, http://www.lycoming.textron.com. 
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